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INVITATION: (submitted by Darren Chase)

Please Join Us
For the Ribbon
Cutting Ceremony of g
the New Library
Saturday,
October 10, 2009
10:00 am

Stony Brook
Southampton,
Library Building

Join Dean and Vice President of Stony Brook
Southampton, Mary Pearl, and new Stony Brook
University President Samuel Stanley as we celebrate the
opening of the newest building on campus -
and the first LEED-certified library in the Metro region!

Tours will be held after the ceremony.
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We hope to see you there.

Questions? Please call 632.5167.
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